
Prelude  Mary Ann Fieffer 

Welcome  Pastor Richard Blount 

Opening Prayer and 

Announcements 

 Mark Sudimak 

Opening Hymn “Come, Thou Almighty King” UMH# 61v. 1,2&4 

Hymn  “O Church of God, United” UMH#547v. 1,2&4 

Affirmation of Faith Apostles’ Creed UMH #881 

Offertory   

Doxology “Praise God From Whom All Blessings Flow” UMH #95 

Children’s Message  Janice  Garland 

Praises & Concerns   

The Lord’s Prayer Our Father who art in heaven, hallowed be thy name, thy 

kingdom come, thy will be done on earth as it is in heaven. 

Give us this day our daily bread; and forgive us our 

trespasses as we forgive those who trespass against us. And 

lead us not into temptation, but deliver us from evil, for 

thine is the kingdom, and the power, and the glory forever. 

Amen.  

Scripture Reading 2 Samuel 7:1-12  

Sermon “We Are Servants” Pastor Richard Blount 

Welcome Children Back   

Hymn “O For A Thousand Tongues to Sing”  UMH #57v.1,2&7 

Blessing  Pastor Richard Blount 

Postlude  Mary Ann Fieffer 

   

PRAISES:  

New Members Ginger McKee and Susan Wallace!
 Joe Cipriano, Bill Fieffer, Bill Hawkins, Lynn 

Ledger, Tom Stade. 

 

FAMILIES OF DECEASED:  

Family of Steve Ames, Family of Scott Bettilyon 

 PRAISES/CONCERNS: 

 
Chyanne Hatley, Cliff O’Hara, George Waltman, Search 

for Youth and Children’s Director, Susan Sudimak 

CONCERNS: 

Antisemitism, Ed Blount, Salina Bracy, Bob Cipriano, 
Lloyd Clark, Debbie Davis, Tad Edwards, Ben Farthing, 

Christina Freelan, Ann Gaddy, Gavin's Dad,  Scott 
Gillian, Michael Gomon, Peter Gott, Jim Greenhurt, 
Jace, Bill Hawkins, Lynn Harvey, Henderson Family,  

Brandon Henson,  Becky Humphrey,  Cassandra 
Jost, John King, Katherine LaMonica, Mr. Maxwell,  

Jamie Olsen, Jennifer Phillips, Beverly Royall, Ronnie 
Reese, Porras Family Friend, Larry Schultz, Joan 

Stafford, Stan Strohm, Sue Sudimak, Jack 
Teague,  Steve Turner, Frances Whaley, Jeff 

Wohlfarth, Trump Rally Shooting, Wars in Ukraine, 
Gaza. 

SANCTUARY FLOWERS: 

The flowers this morning are given to the glory of God 
to all of the mother’s who have birthdays in July by 
the Corbin Family.  

ANNOUNCEMENTS:  

 Please pass the pew pads. 

 Cookies and Lemonade on the Lawn. Come let’s 
fellowship after the service and enjoy cookies, 
lemonade, and conversation with friends and 
anyone you may not yet know.   

 Disciple Fast Track: Please prayerfully consider 
joining us for Disciple Bible study in the fall. It will 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 

Sunday, July 21, 2024 ⧫  9th Sunday after Pentecost 

run 13 weeks from Aug 25th to Nov 
17. Sign ups coming soon. 

 Youth Group is on summer break and 
will resume when school starts again 
in the fall. 

 Children Sunday School No classes 
until the new school year begins. 

 Community Prayer Meeting  each 
Wednesday mornings from 8am-9am 
in the Love Conference Room, or join 
us in spirit. 

 Ignite Class will not meet in July and 
August . 

 Explorer Class meets each Sunday at 
10am in the Love Conference Room.  
We are studying What is the Least I 
Can Believe and Still Be a Christian? By 
Martin Thielen. 

 Women's Bible study is taking a break 
for the summer & resume with a new 
study either the 2nd or 3rd Tuesday of 
September in the Love conference 
room. More information coming 
during the summer.  

 Red Cross Blood Drive  tomorrow, July 
22, from 3-8pm in our Fellowship Hall. 
in partnership with First Presbyterian 
Church. The correct phone number to 
schedule your appointment is 



 

 

Serving God by Serving Others Since 1805 
 

 PO Box 37  ⧫ 85 North Main Street  ⧫  Weaverville, NC  28787   

(828) 645-6721   ⧫   www.weavervilleumc.org  

 

CHURCH INFORMATION:  You can 

learn more about WUMC by pointing 

your smart phone (in camera mode) 

to this QR code.  It will give you a link 

which takes you to our web site, where you can 

sign up to receive our weekly newsletters and view 

past editions. We also have printed copies of our 

latest newsletter available in the Narthex for you 

to take with you.This service will be live-streamed 

and video recorded. Please notify an usher  if you 

prefer to remain off-camera.

CHURCH STAFF  

Rev. Richard Blount III, Pastor (ext. 101) rblount@weavervilleumc.org 

Charlie Harnish, Church Music Director (ext. 102) music@weavervilleumc.org 

Holly Leavitt, Preschool Director (ext. 104) leavholly@charter.net  

Steve VanReenen, Treasurer/Maintenance (ext. 103) stevevanreenen@weavervilleumc.org 

Katharina O’Hara, Administrative Assistant (ext. 100) office@weavervilleumc.org 

A Basket is located in the Narthex for donations. 

Always Needed: Grist and Oatmeal Packets,  Hearty 

Soups, Canned Chicken and Tuna, Grits, Adult Cereal. 

Volunteer are always appreciated! 

Call Sheryl 828.398.6951 at ABCCM North Ministry, 403 

Weaverville Rd, Woodfin.  

For monetary donation, please make check to the church 

with the notation: ABCCM North (for food)   ABCCM 

Other (for all other services/necessities) 

******************** 

 

Our current needs at the B.E.A.R. closet are for 
the following: Tops & Shorts  size 24 months, and 
5T boys, Shorts for 2T boys,  children’s toothpaste, 
and thermometers. Any non-expired car seats or 
boosters for car. Gently used/outgrown clothing & 
equipment  always appreciated. See the Amazon 
Wishlist on the church website. https://
www.weavervilleumc.org Click BEAR Closet for 
ideas.  

Want to help? Contact Catherine Love  at         
catmlove@charter.net or call BEAR CLOSET at 
828.658.5373. We are looking for someone to 
wash slightly soiled clothing and  sorters for 
clothes 

http://www.weavervilleumc.org
https://weavervilleumc.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5b8151e2844fc44526547c661&id=0de4cc39b4&e=63af26db06
https://weavervilleumc.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5b8151e2844fc44526547c661&id=0de4cc39b4&e=63af26db06

